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Happy New Year!  

It’s 2016!
I hope everyone enjoyed their holidays!
 I would like to welcome Greg Green to our Executive Board.  Greg is the new 
DYRSAA treasurer and I thank him for taking the position.  
I also want to thank Adriana Sheedy so much for coming in at a rough time 
and serving as our interim treasurer!! THANK YOU Adriana!!
The DYRSAA will be busy this winter; I’ll keep you updated of our comings 
and goings.  
As always, if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to speak to 
your building representative!
~Judy Provencher
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 Building Rep. 
News 

ME Small:Welcomes a 
new Tools of the Mind 
Assistant, Thea 
LaGuerre.  And sadly 
Christine MacArthur 
has resigned as 
principal’s secretary. 
We will miss her.
DYRHS: After a 2 year 
battle, including stem 
cell transplantation, 
Sandy Bryson is 
declared CANCER 
FREE! A warm welcome 
to Donna and Lindsay 
who  joined our 
Medically Fragile 
program this year. And 
we also welcome 
Shawna Watts who joins 
our fabulous group of 
secretaries.
Mattacheese: Rosa 
Fallon, our ELL 
assistant will be out 
for 6 weeks starting 
1/7/16 recuperating 
from back surgery.  Get 
Well cards welcome! 
Her address is in the 
staff directory.

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Why watch?

Well a band called, 

Highly Suspect
has been nominated for 

TWO Grammy’s!

One is for recently released 
rock album

Mister Asylum 
and one for their hit single

Lydia
Why is this important to 
you? Because the band 

consists 3 members who are 
DY graduates!

AND. . . .

two of them are Nina 
Meyer’s twin sons!

Richard and Ryan Meyer 
and Johnny Stevens!

Congrats Nina. 

Maybe see you on the “red 
carpet”?

Next EBoard meeting

Wed .  1/13 

central office

5:00 Negotiation team

5:30  Building Rep.

6:30 EBoard 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Jaime Curley is looking for 
suggestions for further 

training.  Please give her 
any ideas you might have.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

February is the sign up 
month for BJ’s member 

card.  Check the MTA 
website for more 

information
Thanks Cathy Stoecker

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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